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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Douglas W. Domenech 
Secretary of Natural Resources 

November 12, 2013 

Mr. Larry Bayne 
General Manager 
Lorton Landfill 
10001 Furnace Road 
Lorton, Virginia 22079 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
NORTHERN REGIONAL OFFICE 

13901 Crown Court, Woodbridge, Virginia 22193 
(703) 583-3800 Fax (703) 583-3821 

www.deq.virginia.gov 

RE: Lorton Landfill- Permit #331 
Compliance Inspection on September 30, 2013 

Dear Mr. Bayne: 

David K. Paylor 
Director 

Thomas A. Faha 
Regional Director 

Thank you for your cooperation during the compliance evaluation inspection conducted at your facility by 
the Virginia Department of Environmental Quality, Nmihem Regional Office on September 30, 20i3. 
The facility was evaluated for compliance with its permit, the Virginia Solid Waste Management 
Regulations (9 V AC 20-81-10 et seq.) and the Virginia Financial Assurance Regulations (9 V AC 20-70-
10 et seq.). 

During the inspection no apparent violations of your permit or the applicable regulations were observed. 
A copy of the inspection checklist is enclosed. 

If you have questions or need further assistance in this matter, I can be reached at (703) 583-3901 or 

Regional Waste Technical Coordinator 

enclosure: Inspection Report 
cc: Richard Doucette, DEQ/NRO 
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